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Comment Set C12 

 
From: steve fabeck [mailto:sbf312@dc.rr.com] 
Sent: Mon 1/14/2008 2:58 PM 
To: Mosley, Juralynne B. 
Subject: Power lines at Sun Lakes 

Dear Ms. Mosley: 
  
Mrs. Fabeck and I have lived at Sun Lakes for more than 10 years. We passed up a house which had a 
design we preferred to the house which we purchased because the existing power lines were just outside 
the rear lot line. The existing power lines border on being beautiful compared to what has been proposed 
for the so-called upgrade. All of the individual distribution systems in Sun Lakes are underground. That 
is the way it should be. I agree with the environmental report that the proposed power lines for the one 
mile through Sun Lakes be placed underground. I do not understand why the existing lines were not put 
underground. 
  
I, and many others would appreciate your help on this matter. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Steve Fabeck  
 

C12-1
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Responses to Comment Set C12 –  
Steve Fabeck 

C12-1 Your support for the Partial Underground Alternative has been noted. The Environmentally 
Superior Alterative has been re-evaluated and is identified in the Recirculated Draft EIR, 
Section E (July 2008) as the Proposed Project. Please see General Response GR-1 for a 
discussion regarding the change in determination of the Environmentally Superior Alternative. 
Please note that the existing wood H-Frame structures that traverse the Sun Lakes Community 
have been in the same location since the 1930s, and prior to the development of the 
community surrounding them. 

 


